
                                                                                                       

 

School Links
DaVinci Academy

Staff Directory
 Food Service

School Calendar
School Supplies

Volunteer Information
Anti-Bullying Policy

Important Dates

7/23  Board Meeting, 
6:00 p.m.

8/9  Open House, 
3:00 pm - 7:00 p.m.

8/14  First Day of School
1st-8th Grade

8/16  First Day of School,
Kindergarten

8/17  Picture Day

8/30 No School

8/31  No School

Food Service
Program

Current Lunch prices -
including milk

Greetings!
To the left, you will find helpful links to important pages on our
website (School Links), and will provide a quick list of upcoming
events (Important Dates.)
 

NEED TO KNOW.....
 

Action Required - Back to School
Packet Arriving by Mail

We will be sending out the back to school packet the first week
of August. It will include the following documents:

2018-19 Application for Educational Benefits
Silent Dismissal instructions and dashboard identification
tags - prior to Monday, August 13, ALL families must
s e t transportation specifications (bus riders and parent
pickup/carpool).  
Bus tags (please put on your child's backpack) 
Infinite Campus Parent Portal access key and
instructions. If you have already set up your parent
portal account, you will not receive an access key. In
order to update household information and to have access
to your student's online information, you must set up a
parent portal account on Infinite Campus.   

It is important for families to set up their Parent Portal.  This
allows families the chance to:

review and update all student, parent and emergency
contact and medical information
view attendance, fees and grades
receive messages from teachers (Middle School)

Watch your mailbox for more information! 
 

Back To School Information
If you are looking for information about next year or the open
house, please go to the DaVinci Academy home page and click

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxIIQTcZMTsNg58jjTDeoZkDrKBaw_ptjcA6FLQSmBoAuIQoX8k3K6FVogdftsI_xULgCJGcXZE7JqVyNkwvpW5qcG0reEc2PFWDp_XtxBNdLjXNWpH23a1vFbxIwOYEep-nsAmvtpQku&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxHIp6OcqKQ3w-R-GngKfsdHzQR00lIrtViI69mFx5y8M32BOLJbJi23bezf1-FZ-6chL1o3UNCPILoI_BiCH3Ws0AL1dU5lNImfuDvaOag5FHCHfubxQfaD9R0p2gCasgHnj59eBxz5AbmCwJF6L-1Q=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxBxliZPnegJkH2pa-nfu3zFlRxfXYImR418HS-NusmjTqW42oigWG34EyXLGMuCx4slOZkhGRMNIJNqWY-yu-VrL-rzkvrCBTvVb5VhYoc6soJWNMZdQitr1fHpgy2Tv2GYZBruAhHlZnFZslG9EMcbCFsW55T1NXGKdyvFxNEle341b6ZdKyLM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxJJuCE7ZDoR0ig5CzPNyAUuxN8bV1p5NSNuhBS4g_VgmJOxzMZTqNpl1aXPpKipEpV0TEiJY8U_RdS0i5KlUGHrxI3AaYiCqj04qlIyeeytmQ6Xl87vigd9mUeNbYyBohNxwSAF45ZevuCXjqN53kCE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxFLfgekaxacOStkmX0tIEdedCBwXsv5uvg1FLzn5Da4joca-VKHai9a8btjToZTCnGuMy7DPHIVNgUQ7Dh6SX6DnYAIO0TVYAYZ-eoXM61V7m8wiH9eTop-czSF5tKSUkrZeExtoDvaSyGA-Orx2VE2xsfMWxRk2ac1dkpZEwe0qTWKKT1bVHtE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxJJuCE7ZDoR0Twd9B8VrxhGlorT2KiX10vPMLYf47TCfVaMzxKaxmjLzoIOxboTONb9zuafwRe7yG2DsB4LjV3mXBKS2M-Cpr5-9sxkY1-fmwIAQsm71XcQxkDsZJo0MomPRb1qx5RQHq2SJ-ocn5yq3mZ6vpF48MtD_BcLxt8tAaqnfH1Mm0b4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxE8DeRQePAsa0YUeQp5TdMFN-eNYoyvKAUZ9wWYj-xRNsfCtJZuhVmJfS_FMf2YpzxNwLdbGY7cMbXxlaTU_F6KQiZ6JsLM0ZvmkyNLSvFzH8M4A1mcLxDIgT3WBDaC0s9TuCE39b_KHur-siKDiqP9_OG_vPVFZMXpl4jSGGk3e-QwuRfcVy6PB2LxXt7gg_EG1wz2fI4jWYTGA2CaZCBw=&c=&ch=


Hot, Alt. or Emergency
Lunch:  

Full Pay = $3.50; 
Free/Reduced =
$0.00

Vegetarian Lunch: 

Full-pay = $4.50; 
Reduced-price =
$0.40; 
Free = $0.00

A La Carte Items -
charged to ALL students: 

Milk-only = $0.50; 
Pre-Ordered Extra
slice of pizza =
$1.50, 
Emergency meals
= $3.50
Extra Entree
(Grade 6-8 only) =
$1.50

Current Breakfast Price:

Full-pay = $1.75
Kindergarten =
$0.00
Reduced-price =
$0.00
Free = $0.00

Go here to apply for free
or reduced-price meals or
to find out more about the
food service program.

on the Back To School button. 

At this time, you will find information
about:

Important Dates
Supply Lists
Food Service
Student Medication &
Immunization
Receive Technology Help
With Silent Dismissal Registration

Each year it is important for families to review the Student
Handbook and the School Policies since these change as the
School Board sees fit. 

This page will be updated throughout the summer so check
back often.
 

Open House - 8/9, 3- 7 p.m.
Families are invited to join us on
Thursday, August 9th from 3:00 p.m.
to 7:00 p.m. for an Open House.  Among
other things, you will be able to:

Complete required transportation
elections
Drop off school supplies
Deliver student medication and
required forms
Pay food service and other fees - we accept cash or
checks only
Meet with available teachers
Receive homeroom teacher assignments or class
schedules

 

Final Bus Stop List
The final bus stop list was sent out over two weeks ago.  All the
information is on the Transportation page on our website. For the
safety of our students the link for our bus stops is password
protected.  If you need the password, please call the office.

If you have made your bus stop choice and filled out the first
Transportation Registration Form, you don't need to fill out the
Updated Form; however, please reference the map to make sure
you know the accurate stop times.
 
 

School Supply List
School supply lists can be found here.  

Middle School Students

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxBxliZPnegJkH2pa-nfu3zFlRxfXYImR418HS-NusmjTqW42oigWG34EyXLGMuCx4slOZkhGRMNIJNqWY-yu-VrL-rzkvrCBTvVb5VhYoc6soJWNMZdQitr1fHpgy2Tv2GYZBruAhHlZnFZslG9EMcbCFsW55T1NXGKdyvFxNEle341b6ZdKyLM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxO9pCWJI4Tv95Z-d9Eco-u1kpmo9Iq2rs8Qs-8NskKOHa5tNkBqPKOLjHZtnTrFzRNfFkJUUeDTwxyeDmoGos1VZ0LHPQLv0aSUwGq3JbtVen3R7tYEFHSacz500oH0fc5nYOw_Vy1gB-bYX5LxucDJ38N7AelCEC8RzAFkcO2BhpDU13RtT4dRzV0MSeW9khNrIG1tYDb5A&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxO9pCWJI4Tv9KxPXaEXmOELS8TKKjjaCy-V9GZsAguVT-ABGCvXIcqai1Dd8numEnf42NWsNInJqqvx5qPcTPNjgRRrimMvgqwQ_LvCE3YzNeNR4CEXZegrSWSmwxSbd-PQ-zm336O94UDkJgjRGZV6r2lD2vF65aO-dnNAbgpWv&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxOMA2y8UPZUPt8IM5q-tfaYQLSanTS9bW1QJRHuhciiwYlr0u2-aM8jO9U_w9Zxd-wn-YpsTFxOSMwDigewR9rSG1N7_tLAZOnYDq3uPZRVJ73cyzxPQAK9xGwyEKUOoOkkuc17tZ3ZxkbyRTZG9PPrdyF3dWxSuI5hxhMuTqaMmREpl70Y8RkM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qyBUIaxLzfpXDEH4g-S52V6i-dy_h9QYwyM8lTR-0GxqSCjwvcSeqlU7p7cZiuN1kwJUBgefqUcZy-FHOamLFJ6j1jpgD_yTq-D994Yb1F6z9uAYnxY5QTKErgpN7CRTLAtRFKAyDDOqvyDhRgOCcO9VlooXUY4EGQbFOVBR7AZTZ9PtCKmBvoTiVRLj-z9czr&c=&ch=


Your child will need a supply of their own pencils . Personal
responsibility is a key trait teachers work to instill during middle
school. We will ask students to bring more pencils for their own
locker supply.

If any part of the school supply puchase is a financial burden to
your family, please contact Terry Moffatt  to make other
arrangements.
 

Attendance Line: 763-252-6130
Parents should call the attendance line (763-252-6130), before
9:00 a.m. of the day a student will be absent. This phone number
is available 24 hours a day to leave a message. Please leave the
following information on the recording:

The date your student will be absent
The first and last name of your student
The reason for the absence
The name of the parent/guardian who is calling

If you know your child(ren) will be gone more than 3 consecutive
days, you will need to fill out an extended absence form four to
six weeks in advance.  Please send the extended absence form
to Ms. Moffatt.
 

Color Splash Run for DaVinci
Academy  - 9/29

DaVinci Academy
welcomes you to
join us as we run,
walk, and jog while
raising funds for our
school! This fun
run/walk is open to
EVERYONE in the community and we hope to see you there!

The Color Splash fundrun is an un-timed fun run/walk featuring a
5K. Throughout the course participants will experience color
splash zones where they'll be doused in color and end with a final
color toss celebration!

- Check in starts at 9:00 a.m.

- Race Starts at 10:00 a.m.

REGISTER EARLY!
Registration includes a race bib, color packet, and t-shirt only if
you sign up before 9/15/18. 

Early Packet Pick Up will be available on Friday, September 28th
from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. at DaVinci Academy. Early packet pick up
is strongly recommended.

You can pick up your items at the registration table the day of the
event. Paper registration forms are available upon request.

*SHARE WITH YOUR FRIENDS WHEN YOU REGISTER*
 #getactivefundraising

mailto:tmoffatt@davincicharterschool.org
mailto:tmoffatt@davincicharterschool.org


Please be sure to register by 9/15/18, to guarantee that
you'll receive a race bib, color packet, and t-shirt!

At a glance
WHAT: Color Splash Run for DaVinci Academy 
WHEN: Saturday, September 29th, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. 
WHERE: National Sports Center 1700 105th Avenue NE, Blaine,
MN 55449 
REGISTER: Get Active Fundraising
CONTACT: Robyn Creary  763-754-6577  
 

Help Wanted.....
 

Employment Opportunities

DaVinci Academy has several licensed and non-licensed

employment positions available for the upcoming school year.  If

you or someone you know would be interested, check out our

employment webpage.

Do you know a high school or
college student who likes working
with kids and is looking for after
school employment? The DaVinci
Den, our after school care program, needs
several After School Program Teacher
Assistants starting in August and this
could be a perfect opportunity for them!

 Interested individuals should apply online through our
employment application webpage.   
 

Volunteers Need
 
There are many ways you can participate. Some activities are on
specific days at specific times, others are flexible where you can
set your own schedule. Some are during the week, others are on
the weekend. Please check out the list below to review.
 
Most activities are in HelpCounter for you to sign up. If you
already have a HelpCounter account, sign up using the Home
Access Link and update your volunteer interest form.
 
If you do NOT have a HelpCounter account, please use the New
Volunteer Link and you can indicate your interests during the sign
up process.

Data Entry - Call Office

Seamstress to repair the frayed edges of our flags before
the start of the school year. - Call Office 

Playground - Peaceful Playground  painting, Monday, July

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qymbD4g-F-D0oXqdF6YhxW-OWTHqba9BI92rZF52zAe0d6wp-I2GLgUxuA7Eyj__69uimuOneorjtdFs5E8IjGZicV7IKlT6FYDfGF_vkDtNds_CjdrQ26ofu8INmaTxSGqHB4lyDIGwyGW36XdXBpbPxEs26iOq1o&c=&ch=
mailto:rcreary@davincicharterschool.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxP-s5Eq96s2CYpRS3fb7M9iFoYUv4GBX5S3n7IWziAx2YY3dAWXq9f-kQUMnyaWjB51WAHJkshTh1139cd8LDrF95RNKmZFXj5Sz19CDkUfABgEf32mS6DW9t3UDwkhgfa2QY0xEPnZJlkxqsD_mQtZj2mINFwkQn2_VwUJlkP7A&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxNf6gwnbwwAf3CoQJ5q9cAwRipmQm4hvO7LmCZ5XwrRV6--D_Lhzy8u0ra2pBLzz8IcRwcLne5TVfvjgQzEhYshiLX5G3Ni3FuUcyM9Z186SC-xnhMKt0wxZ4x1BCqczo5DlLnK5NtOqa77LsB0vdSDj0CusGf-gRW5JqAcWCM1G_nki89uhRxjFUudgxyI8kg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qyOjC26S1Fc1YmczUAiGFrUM5QZnhXxz90g8-D49y-Z5wCQvGKT6bF46654jPIFD1y5Nlhb2-4NmpRFphbi8oKkd9ZTITxS_Rr7uUT5PepWLT0jUNO6WAX4OEyQjvEaVRNqZp7p0VX_Kk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qyNUlui4Ud9ewBrsJjiyKjn7Ut-Ma8K-KVgqGpTFAN_wRsO1_k6SIgpb6ZX_yeiymajlflG2aVVPxYavWHxzpb0YIfkgoVjXuvv4DAWTTQvnuhB2bWzlDbW6Zdy_epYXl29cr9d9z7SXI4xenBHMm-yw==&c=&ch=


30th,  9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. 

Playground - clean up (redistribute mulch) Tuesday, July
31st,  9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

List furniture items on an online garage sale in order to sell
them

Label electrical boxes with classroom number

 

NICE TO KNOW.....
 

Uniform Donations
Have your children out grown their uniforms?  If so, you could
drop off your gently used uniforms at school any day before
Thursday, August 9th from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Please do not
donate uniforms with holes or stains.  

The PTO will have a uniform donation table at the Open House 
for anyone in need of uniforms. 
 

Food Service
(Cassy Anderson) 
 
T h e 2018-19 Application for
Educational Benefits is now
available. We encourage all of
our families to apply. 

2018-19 Household Income Guidelines. Click on the link or visit
our web page for Application details.

We are currently working on August menus and will be posting
them as soon as they are complete.

If your child has special dietary needs, please contact Cassandra
Anderson before August 1st.

 

If you are interested in chaperoning for the middle school Eagle
Bluff trip, here is the chaperone application.  This is a 3 day
retreat for 6-8th graders.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qyNUlui4Ud9ewBrsJjiyKjn7Ut-Ma8K-KVgqGpTFAN_wRsO1_k6SIgpb6ZX_yeiymajlflG2aVVPxYavWHxzpb0YIfkgoVjXuvv4DAWTTQvnuhB2bWzlDbW6Zdy_epYXl29cr9d9z7SXI4xenBHMm-yw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qyiuPYtV5nH22CfoJQJI9B28aFs3Ouume08aO86QnOd9oncREbkSd0daLCKGF5N3xHxsReKvziQ2F1JQUwUKbWc3H9xuVlFkN10RhvbvTc6da0hRqDRUFdoVDHa2z2kSYCW3cVyM-pohfTkrKja2FIMw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qyIk59AkhJnMJdegH3valklS925ZFPCb7T-7366-cNyY0tRjNP29_VPpndkSbuev7zGEMJDNP9vIAMBp_c4qfH21pH6KlkY9O0gWFImjBZmjhypg6REiPdETkr0F-yeEcF6DxRVsLBmysb7K790Lr1Tw==&c=&ch=
mailto:canderson1@davincicharterschool.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qypP2Zm1aEd8sCmeKVJqW9x5plI3o8SbGSizyxTkdDzd8Tr-VUqARf4vw0rZyJXiZUwRdwi9mRARDNhte9W-gvLC4fSUWzICk3Jwn1Kh6jvHRqMPhPTGp8QsrxINSGe6lGrUIwHGdH8ivpS_O19MLDD8ovkSfeFxFiEzb3npzObzYKWePUo3db--bWRIDauoQg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxBxliZPnegJkH2pa-nfu3zFlRxfXYImR418HS-NusmjTqW42oigWG34EyXLGMuCx4slOZkhGRMNIJNqWY-yu-VrL-rzkvrCBTvVb5VhYoc6soJWNMZdQitr1fHpgy2Tv2GYZBruAhHlZnFZslG9EMcbCFsW55T1NXGKdyvFxNEle341b6ZdKyLM=&c=&ch=
mailto:canderson1@davincicharterschool.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxB-k58G464qyW4tbanmG90JF2dj7o5qtkmQ2Ikc8VWVw8ZKVQuDBmVVK4csFJhd8ryTIbaMbJpmO7F8dfteMdddQXdW2pg3AJJb17x50Up8F72SmVkR-mYivVcFeUKcmmmCODOHs5-NGaoPKrQLsNIEJDds7sARM7pDa41WaNqbKs7q7zEpOn8ZGNzdv8S3IKWrEb1JPk9jl&c=&ch=


Please contact Mrs. Severson if you have any questions. 
 

Kindergarten Family Conferences

Ms. Borg, Mrs.
Creary, Mrs. Holle, Mrs.
Metty, and Mrs.
Steinbruckner will be
contacting all kindergarten
families to schedule in-
person conferences. The
conferences will take place
on Tuesday 8/14 or
Wednesday 8/15. Families
and students will have a
chance to see the classroom, drop off school supplies (if not
done on 8/9) and meet with their teacher to discuss the upcoming
year.  

Watch your inbox for more information
 

Media Release - Opt Out Option 

We no longer require families to do the Back to School
Registration each year.  However, if you do NOT give your
permission for your child's image to be used in the different
media, both internally and externally, you will need to opt out.
This includes, but is not limited to, articles and photographs in a
school newsletter, video of a student program shown in school or
published to families via an online program, a news story by local
media, or something on our web site. 

Click here for the Media Release Form.

 

ON GOING.....
 

Volunteer Background Checks
(Brenda Gerard)

Are you one of our awesome DaVinci Academy volunteers or
would you like to be a volunteer?

Has it been two years or more since you completed a
background check consent form?

If so, a background check consent form will need to be
completed and turned into the school office along with payment
of $10.  

mailto:sseverson@davincicharterschool.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_srrAWjfB-R7otNTMQYAczAYSroFhT5DubxK_GssvONkmkXBXDPxxIXY_HExmOdY5trug-eggMz7qsY_ZfAwu-SoglyM_O-OOPQ_b-Ppm0y0zOrgReinur0mLoTeAABXs9uTdC8OEExEaV8B6HdiFaBffRI43JZv8BTinJU-lvu6HAO8Ugyon4EbqK0H7RcQ9paymx58KCME-DXwfdBZSo9QsJzpufHDF-eptJEBUTmgzpQKUh_NAU6SyLAEHomCOTpLETzjzTmsG1yE2FNOxpiX_LbOjWfHj7h1Han1A2HOn66HG1AUpUimpSTc7aiM3YfftTI_nyhAJo4gc-8O8hoE6zMMjQhpLMghB0vPdjdHxPiDoLbWj1DatdIgrkOb&c=&ch=
mailto:bgerard@davincicharterschool.org


As appropriate for the protection of our students, volunteers
who have contact with students will be asked to submit to
and successfully complete a background check every two
years, at their own expense. If you cannot afford the
processing fee at this time, do not let that stop you from
volunteering, contact Ms. Lach  to discuss.

Below you will find a copy of the criminal background check
consent form. You may also find the form on the DaVinci
Academy web site under the volunteering tab, pick one up at
the back to school event on August 9th or at the school office
at anytime.

Once we have your completed form and payment, you will be
able to sign into the Helpcounter computer terminal and begin
volunteering!

Thank you again to our wonderful volunteers!

Click here to download the background check form.
 

Area Summer Food Programs

National Hunger Hotline at 1-866-3-Hungry or 1-877-8-
HAMBRE. It's a free call, available in both English and
Spanish, and is available from Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to
5 p.m., Saturdays 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., Eastern Time.
Call the 2-1-1 Hotline or from cell phones - metro area:
651-291-0211, outstate: 800-543-7709, TTY: 651-291-
8440.
Go to the National Hunger Hotline

 

DaVinci Academy  of Arts & Science / 532 Bunker Lake Blv d NE / Ham Lake, MN 55304/ 
7 63-7 54-657 7

mailto:dlach@davincicharterschool.org
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